
       

  

COVID-19 Update 

August 17th 2020 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Mrs, Mr, 
Dear parents, 
 
I hope you had a great vacation and enjoyed your loved ones. 
 
The start of the new school year is approaching fast and our main objective remains to welcome the 
students in person in the next few weeks in order to deliver all the programs as we announced in July. 
 
However, following the Ontario Minister of Education's latest statements to school boards, on August 7th 
we received information on the legislative and sanitary framework applicable for private schools. In 
accordance with this information, we are continuing to organize the back-to-school period in order to put in 
place the necessary health measures to ensure the safe return of students and staff and to comply fully 
with the regulations applicable at this stage. 
 
As announced, we will communicate to all families a revised version of the recovery plan issued in July 
during the week of August 24th. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Philippe Courjault  
Headmaster 


